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Re:  Proposed Variation No.2 to the Fingal County Development Plan 
 Alignment with the NPF and Regional Economic and Spatial Strategy 

 
 
 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
Thank you for your notification on January 10th. Irish Water has no objection to the 

proposed Variation concerning the alignment of the County Development Plan with the 

National Planning Framework and the Regional Economic & Spatial Strategy (East and 

Midlands Region). This is in line with the provisions of Section 11 (1) of the Planning 

and Development Act 2000, as amended. 

 
 
 

Yours Sincerely, 

 
 

 
________________________________ 

Niamh McDonald 
Forward Planning (East and Midlands Region) 


